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24/04/2020  

Byron Shire Council  
Attn: Deanna Savage 
 
Via email: dsavage@byron.nsw.gov.au 

 
 

Road: part Skinners Road Skinners Shoot Byron Bay 
Your ref: #2020/29028 | Our ref: 19/00593#08 

 
 

RE:  Byron Shire Council – Notification of proposal to close council public road 

 
Dear Deanna  
 
Thank you for providing notice of the proposal to close a council public road. 

NSW Department of Planning, Industry & Environment – Crown Lands (the department) does not object to: 

• the closure of the council public road 

• the proposed vesting upon closure. 

General enquiries about this submission may be directed to the Crown Lands Business Centre at 

council.roadclosures@crownland.nsw.gov.au. 

 

 

 

Kind regards  

 

Carolyn Connell 

Senior Business Centre Officer 

NSW Department of Planning, Industry & Environment – Crown Lands 
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